
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

I recently received concerns about overflowing litter bins on Perth Road east
of Harris Academy, following the return of the school last month.

I raised this with our local environment manager and received the following
helpful response :

“This has now been attended to and should no longer be a problem.”
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